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22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been very cold this week and we are so pleased that all the children have had gloves and 
hats. Please label all clothing so that it goes home to the right family.  

Phonics Workshop 
We are holding a phonics workshop for year 1 families on Wednesday 27th November from 2pm 
until 3pm. The children have written beautiful invitations for parents and carers and we really hope 
you can make it. Please complete the slip on the letter sent home this week and return to the school 
by Monday. 
 
Reception Open Day 
On Thursday 28th November, we have an open day from 2pm until 3pm for children starting in 
September 2025. Please see our school website to book a space or phone the school office. We 
have another one booked on Thursday 5th December at 1.45pm. The deadline for applications is 
15th January 2025. Please note if your child currently attends our Nursery class, you will still need 
to make an application via Warwickshire School Admissions.  
 
Christmas Fayre 
On Saturday 7th December you are all invited to our Christmas Fayre: 11am -2pm.  Entrance is 
just 50p per adult and children can attend free of charge.  We have lots of exciting activities such as 
face painting, stalls for you to do a little Christmas shopping as well as games, refreshments and 
the Bottle Tombola.   
 
There is an opportunity to meet the Father Christmas himself. Tickets for the Santa Experience are 
just £6 per child will go on sale next week.  
 
Next Friday the children can wear their own clothes in return for unopened bottles. We appreciate 
all donations we have already received.  Your donations are making our Christmas fayre all the 
more wonderful, we are excited to see you all there. 

Merits  
These children have been noticed for being positive, and trying hard in all lessons. They go over 
and above in all they do in school. We enjoyed a welcome cup of hot chocolate. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Carol Concert 
Y2 and KS2 will be performing their Christmas Carol Concert at St Laurence Church on Friday 20th 
December at 9.45am.  Families are welcome to join us at the church. Tickets are limited and will be 
distributed on a first come first served basis.  2 tickets per family will be available from the school 
office from 2nd December. 
 

Reception Miley 
Year 1 Oliver 
Year 2 Emma 
Year 3 Gabe 
Year 4 Eliza 
Year 5 Arthur 
Year 6 Evie 
Headteacher Award Yusuf 
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Christmas Performances 
EYFS will be delivering their amazing performance of ‘Little Angel Gets Her Wings’. on Tuesday 
10th December at 10am.  
KS1 will also be performing their Christmas performance of ‘Oh What A Magical Christmas’. They 
have been working hard to deliver their best performance for you.  Their wonderful winter 
performance will be on Tuesday 17th December at 2pm.  

If you would like to watch their festive performance, there are 2 tickets per family available from 25th 
November. Please contact the school office to reserve your seats. Numbers are limited due to fire 
regulations in the hall but if there are spare tickets, we will let you know. 

Hot drinks and a mince pie will be available to buy for £1 prior to both performances. 

Christmas Dinner 
We are so excited for our Christmas dinner this year. The children are looking forward to a fabulous 
festive feast decorated with crackers, tinsel and party hats. Please book this on School Money for 
18th December no later than Monday 25th November as we are unable to amend these orders. 
Children can bring a packed lunch if you prefer.  If you are eligible for free school meals and you do 
not want your child to have a free Christmas meal, contact the school office by the end of the school 
day on Monday 25th November.  

Christmas Bauble 
We have a fabulous Christmas tree in the hall every year which has a bauble and a tag from every 
child in the school. If this is your child’s first Christmas at Nursery Hill Primary School, we would ask 
for your child to make or bring a decoration from home. Ask the office for a tag so that you can write 
your message and the bauble will hang on our school Christmas tree. It’s a lovely reminder of your 
child’s time at NHP. 
 
Positivity 
This week’s positivity awards go to: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance  
Well done to our Year 4 class with another great week of attendance.  
Our target is 

 

  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Jeans and Staff 

Reception Reception 
Year 1 Stevie 
Year 2 Poppy 
Year 3 Macaulay 
Year 4 Year 4 
Year 5 Heidi 
Year 6 Blaine 

Star Class Year 4 
97.8% 

Whole School 
Attendance 

94% 

96% 


